KNESSET ISRAEL
Jerusalem, May 15, 2006
To: Whom it may concern

From: Head of National election committee Israel parliament

Recommendation letter Mr. Juan Pablo Baby

| am writing this letter to give my highest possible recommendation for Mr. Baby Israel ID
011557550. | know Mr. Baby through his work providing information security consulting and
services for the 17th national government election of Israel dated at 17.4.2006.

Mr. Baby, as the Head information security consultant for this project, led the project of
securing the network used to count the votes and helped us implement security controls
throughout the network.

Mr. Baby is recommended for information security projects, he is highly very skilled, motivated,
adaptive and a team player. | highly recommend him to anyone looking for an information
security consultant.

Sincerely,

Mr. Haim Oron

Head of National election committee Israel parliament

Mail: HORON@KNESSET.GOV.IL Phone: 02-6408196 Fax: 02-6408196







